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NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
FOR THE TOWN OF GARFIELD, JACKSON COUNTY, WI 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 14, 2017, at 6:30 
P.M. at the Garfield Town Hall, a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2018 
BUDGET for the Town of Garfield in Jackson County will be held.  The 
proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the town 
clerkâ€™s office, N14438 Valleybrook Lane, Osseo, WI 54758, from 6:00 
P.M. to 9:00 P.M. Monday through Friday, by calling 715-533-0661. The 
following is a summary of the proposed 2018 Budget. 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


